Frilling, Tara

From: George Stueck <gstu77@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 9:43 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

This government must start to balance its budget within existing tax & fee sources. It is irresponsible to continuously
seek new taxes to support the states budget.
No new taxes or increases in existing tax rates should be implemented for Connecticut.

George Stueck <gstu77 @aol.com>
76 Rising Ridge Road
Ridgefield




